MID-ATLANTIC CLUB

MINUTES

FROM August 3, 2016

The meeting was called to order by president, Diane Rich. We had the pledge and a moment of silence for our troops.

The minutes and the treasurer's report are on the web site. Diane reported we had \$9,000. in our account.

Diane announced activities for upcoming meetings.

September 7th will be the Oakwood BBQ and we will have the Butter Bean Band. The cost is \$12.00 per member and \$15.00 per guest. This is a pre-paid event. No sales at the door. You can pay here tonight or get the money to Diane by the end of August. Make checks payable to Mid-Atlantic Club. We are also collecting non-perishable food items at this meeting.

October 5th will be Berry Lee.

November 2nd will be Just the Two of Us.

December 7 will be the Christmas party. We will have a cocktail hour in the Washington Room. Then we will have a sit down dinner catered by Hacienda. The cost is \$35.00 per person. This will be a pre-paid event. Tickets will be on sale at the October meeting. The music will be provided by Mark Seymour from Second Slice.

The Fabulous Hubcaps will be coming Saturday, January 14, 2017 at the Savannah Center. This will be benefitting Combat Veterans to Careers. We gave them \$8,000 last year. This year Parady will not be sponsoring this. Diane asked if anyone knew of a group who would sponsor this year to let her know. The tickets will be \$35.00 per person. This is for residents only. We will sell the tickets thru the box office this year. It will be set up Cabaret style seating with tables of 10. This year it will be BYOB and snacks.

We took a vote for the club to donate \$100.00 to the emergency fund for the floods in Ellicott City, Maryland. We also collected from individuals who also wanted to donate.

After the meeting we had ice cream from Mystic and watched the movie - The 100 year old Man.

The 50/50 was held and then we adjourned.